
Final Grant P-1420 Report 

This project was completed towards the end of 2016.  With the help of the District Grant, OC United was 

able to purchase much needed furniture to outfit a house in Fullerton they purchased to assist Foster 

Youth in transition to adulthood.  

Receipts of what was purchased and photos are submitted in the grant report file.  

In addition to the furniture purchase, our club provide a member who is an interior designer to help 

select appropriate furniture, where to obtain it, and suggestions for how to finish the homes interior.  

We also provided assistance in painting the interior of the home by recruiting 7 total Rotary member, 

Rotaract students, and our RYPEN satellite members to work at the home on October 15th.    

A thank you letter from OC United’s Amy Grant has also been submitted which also includes a financial 

tally of expenses. 

Thank you for all of district’s help in making this worthwhile grant become a reality.  

Best regards, 

Dan Ouweleen 

Fullerton Rotary President 2016-17 


